DISCLAIMER: Before sending messaging – please refer to the health and safety regulations related to COVID-19 response pertaining to all host institution, local and state entities.


Dear Sister,

We were sorry to learn that you tested positive for COVID-19. Please let us know if you have any symptoms and keep us apprised of changes. We’re here to help locate medical assistance if needed.

As agreed in our house rules, you will need to move out of the house as soon as possible, but within 24 hours, in order to isolate and protect your sisters. Until you move out, please remain in your room at all times, except to use the bathroom. You have been assigned to use the _____ bathroom. Please make sure to clean all surfaces with the disinfectant and towels provided after using the bathroom to prevent further spread of the virus. 

Meals and water will be delivered to your room until you leave the house. Please notify [CHAPTER/HOUSE CONTACT(S)] to let them know where you will be isolating and whether you will need meals. Remember to put your name, late plate, isolation status, and room number in the [MEAL SERVICE PROVIDER] before ordering all meals. 

You must remain in isolation outside the house for a minimum of 10 days after symptom onset (or specimen collection date if asymptomatic). You can be return when you are afebrile (no fever) without fever-reducing medications for at least 24 hours AND with improvement of any COVID-19 symptoms. The soonest you would be able to move back into the house is [INSERT DATE].

Please let us know if there is anything we can do for you while you are isolating. We look forward to having you back in the house and healthy again!



Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack][NAME]



